
Piraeus, 13 March 2019 
 

INVITATION FOR QUOTATION SUBMISSION   
 
Piraeus Port Authority S.A. is interested in proceeding with the purchase of ups system for Security 
Control room for continuous power supply of PC servers that supports CCTV system, according to 
the attached technical specifications and general terms. 
 
Award criterion shall be the lowest price. 
 
Interested parties are invited to submit quotations, in closed envelope, until 22/3/2019, 
Friday, and at 16:00: 
 
by appearing in person at the office number 212 (Procurement Department) at the following 
address: 

Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 
Procurement Department  

10, Akti Miaouli, 185 38, Piraeus 
 

with the indication: «Quotation for ups system» 
 
It is clarified that the interested parties must submit a separate technical and financial 
offer. 
 
The Technical proposal (one sealed offer) and Financial Proposal (one sealed offer) will be 
included in one sealed folder. 
 
Within the technical offer the following must be included: 
 Technical Description of all offered (characteristics, specifications, type etc) 
 Business (profile) (i.e. company profile presentation, company organization, offered products, 

customers, supplier network etc,  
 Professional and technical abilities (i.e. description and location of premises, offered products, 

available competent technical personnel, maintenance, repair services and after sales services 
etc.), 

 Economic and financial adequacy (i.e. tax certificate, published financial statements etc.),  

 Relevant compliance with quality standards must be included. 
 
 

For PPA S.A. 
(on behalf of)  Deputy Chief Executive Officer  

 
 

Ruan Guoliang 
 
 

 
Attached: 
1) Technical Specifications / General Terms 

DEPUTY CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 


